Welcome to Jamestown Elementary! From the PTO – 2025–2026 School Year

Hello Kindergarten Families!

We're so excited to welcome your kindergartner to Jamestown Elementary! The PTO (Parent-Teacher Organization) is here to support students, staff, and families through fun events and meaningful involvement.

Who We Are:

5 board members + Ms. Hope
Parents with students in various grades
Passionate about making school fun and memorable!

What We Do:
Fundraisers & Holiday Store
Trunk or Treat ...
Field Day ...
Monthly newsletters & updates
And so much more!

Get Involved:

We meet on the first Tuesday of every month.

↑ Find meeting info on Facebook: Jamestown Elementary PTO

Watch for newsletters and flyers in your child's folder!

Next Meeting: Tuesday, September 9th

Volunteer Reminder:

Don't forget to complete your volunteer clearances so you can join us for fun and exciting classroom events!

Let's make this a great year together!

— Shawna Yesko, PTO President